
 

 

 

 

LEGAL NOTICE 

TOWN OF GOSHEN 

BOARD OF FINANCE 

PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 

 

The Goshen Board of Finance will hold a public hearing on Wednesday, May 17, 2023, 7:30 

P.M. in the Goshen Town Hall Conference Room to hear the following: 

 

Proposed July 1, 2023 – June 30, 2024 Fiscal Budget for the Town of Goshen 

 

At this meeting interested persons may appear and be heard on any appropriations in the 

proposed budget.  Written communications will be received. 

 

Copies of the proposed 2023/2024 budget will be available at the Office of the Town Clerk. 

 

Dated at Goshen, Connecticut on this 15th Day of May 2023. 

 

By: 

Lee Kennedy, Clerk 

Goshen Board of Finance 


